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Detectives Investigate a Shooting that Left Two People in Critical Condition 
 

MODESTO, CA- Sheriff’s Detectives are investigating a shooting that left two people in critical condition early 

Sunday afternoon.  The shooting occurred inside a home in the 1100 block of Avalon Ave.  A roommate that 

returned home shortly after 2:00 PM found the two victims inside.  The roommate immediately called 911 and EMS 

personnel and deputies responded.  The two victims were transported to two different hospitals in the Modesto area 

and both are listed in critical condition. 

Detectives believe that both male victims were in the home sleeping when unknown suspect(s) entered and 

shot the victims multiple times.  Several witness have come forward and are being interviewed by detectives, but no 

suspects have been identified at this time. 

 Anyone with information about this case is encouraged to contact Detective Marc Nuno at  (209) 525-

7081.  Callers can also leave an anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-4636 and be eligible for a 

cash reward. 

 
For information regarding this press release please contact Deputy Royjindar Singh (209) 652-6597. 
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